
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

May 7th, 2021 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers  
 
 
Regarding: Price Increases 
 
As Prices Continue their growth to historic record levels and supply remains very tight we are 
forced to pass the Increases that we are experiencing on to the market. 
 
Studco Building Systems will be increasing prices on all steel building products by a minimum of 
10% effective on deliveries on or after June 1, 2021 and again on July 1st, 2021 
 
Please contact your sales representative if you have any questions regarding this increase.  
 
Studco Building Systems US LLC takes this opportunity to thank you for your continued loyalty and 
support. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Ian Rowden 
Studco Building Systems 
 


